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Dear parents/ carers, 

This week we are starting our assessments and over the next 2 weeks the pupils will 

complete a number of tests to check their progress in English and maths. This is standard 

procedure and takes place each term in every year group in KS1 and KS2. We will complete 

a reading comprehension test, a spelling test, a maths arithmetic and reasoning and 

problem-solving test, a grammar test and a writing assessment. For the spelling test please 

revise the words from this half term. There will be 20 words in the test altogether. 

In English we will start gathering skills for our next piece which will be a holiday brochure 

about Skara Brae. 

The spellings for this week are: warm, studying, gym, unique, turkey, mail.  

Please remember to read at home with your child and sign their reading journal.  

In maths we will continue learning about Multiplication and Division.  We will still have the 

usual times tables test on Friday and the focus will be the 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times 

tables.  

 In science we will continue with the Animals Including Humans topic and learn about the 

functions of a skeleton and a healthy diet. 

In geography we will learn about our local area.  

In RE we will continue learning about Hinduism.  

Homework this week will be My Maths. It will be set on Thursday and needs to be 

completed by the following Monday.   

Next Monday after school we are having a Christmas fayre. Thank you to everyone who has 

donated orange items for the rainbow tombola. Please come and support this event which 

will raise much needed funds for our school.  

The Christingle service will take place on Sunday at 5pm in Tankersley Welfare Hall. 

This is a lovely community event and all the children and their families are welcome to 

attend. The school choir will perform a number of songs. Please try to come if you can.  

Thank you for all your support. 

Mrs Cooper  


